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Ref No Request Response 
262019 Dear Northumbria Police and Crime 

Commissioner, I would like any information 
on any reports or complaints made 
containing my name. 
From July 2018 to date.  
 

Thank you for your email. 
 
The OPCC for Northumbria holds no information relevant to your 
request. 
 
Please note that the OPCC is separate to Northumbria Police and 
because of this, has no access to the information they hold due to 
data protection purposes. Therefore, you may wish to re-direct your 
FOI to Northumbria Police. 
 
 

 


